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May 23, 2005 

Docket Office 
Docket 00-SB-1305 
California Energy Commission 
1516 91

h Street, MS-4 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Quarterly Power Content Label 

DOCKET 

DATE M.P::' 2 3 200E 

RECD~AY 2 5 20_Q5 

Pursuant to the requirement ofSB-1305, enclosed is a copy of the quarterly power 
content label provided to the City ofVemon's customers. 

If you have any questions, please give me a call at (323) 583-8811, extension 312. 

Sincerely, 

()_.~? t JJ---
Daniel E. Garc1a 
Bulk Power Manager 

DEG:es 
Enclosure 

c: Daniel E. Garcia 

"Exclusively Industrial" 



June 2005 

Dear Vernon Customer: 

City of Vernon 
Light and Power Department 

4305 Santa Fe Avenue 
Vernon, California 90058 

Senate Bill 1305 (SB 1305) requires all municipal utilities, as it does all other electric service 
providers, to disclose information to their customers regarding the energy resources used to 
generate the electricity they sell. In order to comply with the mandates of this legislation, the 
City of Vernon's Light and Power Department adopted the "Power Content Label" created by the 
California Energy Commission. The label below provides Vernon customers with information 
about the energy resources used to generate the electricity that is sold by the City of Vernon's 
Light and Power Department. An updated "Power Content Label" will be mailed to you 
quarterly. 

Note that the Vernon power mix shown below is the same as that of the 2004 California Power 
Mix. This is a "default" projection that may be used by providers such as Vernon that do not 
claim to provide a higher percentage of renewable energy resources than the California Power 
Mix. If you have questions regarding this information, please contact Daniel E. Garcia, at 323-
583-8811, extension 312. 


